
To the parents of students  
of classes 9B, 10B, 10C, 12 and IB2 

 
 
 
 
 
N/réf. : JK/cg Lausanne, October 12th, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents’ meeting 
 
 
Madam, Sir,  
Dear parents,  
 
After a successful summer for our students taking the IB and Maturité exams, we are pleased to 
invite you to an information session with all the teachers of the above-mentioned levels of the 
Gymnase 
 

Tuesday, October 31st, at 18h30 
 
 
You will first be received by the respective class teachers for a first part of discussion. On this 
occasion, in class 9, both the Swiss Maturité and the International Baccalaureate will be 
presented in broad outline. At the same time, in class 10, the International Baccalaureate and the 
Swiss Maturité will be explained in detail. Afterwards, a personal meeting with the teachers will 
allow you to discuss more specific topics. 
 
We look forward to meeting you on this occasion. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 Nicolas Catsicas Jaffra Khelil 
 Managing Director Dean of High School 
 General Director 
 
 
 
 


